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From    :  LSCP Global Management Team 
To     :  Global Customers & Friends 
Subject         :  Management Changes at LSCP: Dr. Dimitri Stamatiadis, MBA joins as 

Partner in the Management Team; Dr. Raymond Benoit, retirement    
   – for immediate release 
 
 
Uerikon/Zurich, Switzerland, January 3, 2013 
 
We are very pleased to inform you that  
 

Dr. Dimitri Stamatiadis PhD, MBA 
 
has formally joined our global LSCP network as Partner and Member of the Management 
Team.  
 
Dimitri has a unique profile: More than 20 years of global experience in the 
biopharmaceutical industry - from early product evaluation to sales & marketing, he has 
been involved in virtually every step of drug development and lifecycle management and 
has acquired extensive knowledge of the entire process of bringing a drug to market. 
Dimitri also held managerial positions in Strategy and Performance Improvement 
(Balanced Score Card). He is just as comfortable with science as with operational 
excellence and has always stayed on the cutting edge of both technology and medicine. 
 
“The LSCP Global Management Team is very pleased to see  
Dimitri joining and become an active member of our global group. Not only his in-
depth knowledge of industry business processes and transformation challenges, but 
also his human sense for performance improvement is a highly appreciated asset to 
leverage by our customers”.   
 
At the same time we would like to warmly bid farewell to one of our founding members, 
 

Dr. Raymond Benoit, MD 
 

Raymond joined us in early 2004 at the time, where patient/provider communication was not 
yet in the “headlines”, but becomes more and more a topic, especially in terms of 
interoperability (e.g. IDMP) and is now taking a well-deserved step into retirement. 
 
We would like to thank Raymond for all his contribution in the past few years and for his 
professional advise. 
 
 

A very hearty welcome to Dimitri and Farewell to Raymond! 
 

 
For a personal/group contact or full CV: 

 
dimitri.stamatiadis@lsconsultingpartners.com or ruedi.blattmann@lsconsultingpartners.com 

 
www.lsconsultingpartners.com 


